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6. How would your community group prioritize consideration of this issue within your

planning efforts?

NARALO has generally concluded that there is no need at this stage for any major rebalancing 

project. As such, pushing for rebalancing would not be the highest priority for NARALO. 

Nonetheless, we would certainly participate and "pull our weight" in any activities. On the other 

hand, maximizing the quality of participation in NomCom is one of our highest priorities. As 

such, we take the development and support of potential NomCom delegates into account in our 

broader outreach, engagement and capacity-building efforts. 

♦ ♦ ♦

Thank you again for the opportunity to share our views with you and the ICANN Board. If you 

have any questions or comments regarding this submission, please contact NARALO. We look 

forward to discussing and working on this and many more important matters in the upcoming 

months and years . 

. Shatan 

Chair, NARALO 
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